
District- Wide Consultation Committee Meeting 
 

(DWCC) 
 

Minutes for Wednesday, January 4, 2017 
 
The District-Wide Consultation Committee (DWCC) met on Wednesday, January 4, 2016, at 

4:30p.m., in the Jefferson Room at One AISD Center.  The following committee members were 

in attendance:  Christy Young, Shelly Reed, Traci Yandell, Clay Johnson, Carey Kitts, Linda White, 

Stephen Rektenwald, Roger Thomas, Tom Tomaras, Jessica Melson, Tracy Howle, Dr. Young, Dr. 

Alcorta, Phil Ashby, and Summer Cox.  Also in attendance were Dr. Barton and Sondra Cox, 

Mildred Petty, Steven Gray, Jill McClellan, Deana Kirtley, Jenny Oglesby, Donna Wise, Donna 

Alexander, Ashley West, Tracy Long, and Ngozika Ughanze.  The following members were 

absent:  Steven Shinkle, Charlie Thyne, and Elizabeth Wagstaff.   

Dr. Young called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m. and welcomed the DWCC Committee and 

the Communication Committees.   

Dr. Young passed out three samples of the 2017-2018 school calendar.  All three calendars were 

a 445-minute school day.  The committee narrowed it down to two sample calendars. They 

discussed Option 1 and Option 2.  The Committee decided to change the Friday, January 5, 

2018 to a teacher workday in both calendars rather than an Alternative Staff Development day.   

Option 1 has November 20 and 21st as an Alternative Staff Development day, so the District 

would be closed for the week of Thanksgiving.  December 22, 2017 would be an Alternative 

Staff Development day and the District would be closed December 22- January 4, 2018 for 

Christmas Break.  Graduation would be June 2, 2018. 

Option 2 has November 22-24th closed for the Thanksgiving holiday.  December 22, 2017 would 

be an Early Release day for the students and Christmas Break would be December 25, 2017-

January 4, 2018.  Graduation would be May 26, 2018.  Dr. Young is concerned that the Civic 

Center would not be available for Project Graduation that date.  He will call the Civic Center and 

talk with them about it.   

Dr. Young would like for the Committee’s to talk to the community and get feedback regarding 

the Calendars.  All feedback needs to be emailed to Summer Cox in Human Resources. 

Roger Thomas announced that there would be two vacant positions open on the DWCC 

Committee.  He would like the Committee to think about someone that would serve well on the 

committee.   

Meeting Adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 

Summer Cox, Secretary 

For the DWCC Committee 
 


